AMBASSADOR
EXTRAORDINARY AND PLENIPOTENTIARY
OF THE REPUBLIC OF KAZAKHSTAN
BELGIUM, LUXEMBOURG, EU, NATO

Nur-Sultan
December 25, 2020

Your Excellency Dear Mr.Thierry Mariani,

On the 21% of October, President of the Republic of Kazakhstan
Kassym-Jomart Tokayev signed a Decree to hold regular Parliamentary election in
Kazakhstan. The election will take place on 10" of January, 2021.

I am pleased to invite you to take part in the international observation
process of the upcoming parliamentary election.

Kazakhstan is committed to ensuring the election is held in a fair,
democratic and transparent way, as well as in full compliance with our national
legislation and international obligations.

Please find enclosed international observers’ application form for the
accreditation purposes.

Yours sincerely,

Aigul Kuspan

Ambassador of the Republic of Kazakhstan
to the Kingdom of Belgium and
Head of Mission of the Republic of Kazakhstan
to the European Union

His Excellency Mr. Thierry Mariani
Member of the European Parliament




